
Sollenberger, Dennis

From: Aaron McGraw
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2007 9:31 AM
To: J Bruce Carrico; Jerry Bonanno; Dennis Sollenberger; Duncan White
Subject: New Jersey's Intent to Become an Agreement State
Attachments: NJletter01 0907.pdf

Team New Jersey,

Yes, its been a while since you've heard from me regarding New Jersey. But if you remember, a long time ago,
you were assigned/asked/forced to be a part of the team that gets the honor of reviewing New Jersey's
application to become an Agreement State. In the attached letter, NJ declares that they still wish to become
an Agreement State by August 2009, and they are anticipating submitting their draft application by August
2007. Hopefully, as that date approaches, I will be able to provide you with a more exact date (they're
supposed to give us two months' notice). That way, we can ensure everyone's availability to participate or find
suitable replacements. I will keep you posted on what I hear.

Thanks for being so patient.

Your (anything but) fearless team leader, -Aaron

Aaron T. McCraw
IMPEP Project Manager
State Agreements and Industrial Safety Branch Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements Office of
Federal and State Materials and

Environmental Management Programs
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
301-415-1277
atm 6nrc. gov
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Stahr of New 3rrsrU
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

PO Box 402
TRENTON, NJ 08625-0402

TEL. # (609) 292-2885

JON S. CORZINE FAX # (609) 292-7695 LISA P. JACKSON
Governor Commissioner

December 23, 2006

Dale E. Klein, Chairman
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Klein:

Governor Jon S. Corzine has asked me to respond on his behalf to your letter of August
18, 2006, requesting additional information regarding the State of New Jersey's interest in
pursuing Agreement State status under Section 274b of the Atomic Energy Act. In reply to the
questions posed in your letter, please be informed that New Jersey does intend to have an
Agreement in effect before August 8, 2009. We anticipate submitting our draft Agreement by
August 2007.

Please feel free to contact Paul Baldauf, P.E., Assistant Director, Radiation Protection
and Release Prevention, at (609) 984-5636 for any additional details concerning New Jersey's
pursuit of Agreement State status.

Sincerely yours,

Lisa -:--ackson
Commissioner
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